
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17, 2024 

 

 
The MT Greeters met with three new residents in March: 

1. Phyllis and Wayne Houghton, 108 Timberline Drive, visited March 
14 

2.  Deborah and Kevin Barker, 200 Glenwood Drive, visited March 
16 

3. Margaret and Lynn Chase, 115 Timberline Drive, visited March 
24 

 

WEB SITE: 
 
Arrangements are being made to meet with the BOD to discuss the 
revisions required to upgrade our web site. The BOD will be reviewing each 
and every item currently on the site and decide what should remain and 
what they feel should be removed.   
 
 
Deadline for items for the May 2024 News and Views: 
 

Saturday, April 20, 2024  
 
Delivery of the May 2024 News and Views: 
 

Tuesday, April 30, 2024   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Chair 



 


